
 

 

6th November 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

‘Wear a Onesie’ for Children in Need 
 
This year Children in Need falls on Friday 17th November and to raise money we are inviting 

children to wear their onesies to school. Don’t worry if you don’t have a onesie, any pyjamas 

will do! Please ensure that your child wears suitable footwear for outdoor play. For hygiene 

reasons we are asking that Nursery and Reception parents dress their child in pyjamas as 

opposed to onesies. 

 

If your child chooses to dress up for Children in Need, we ask that they bring in a donation 

£1.00 for the charity. If you have any ‘round pounds’ lying around, please bring them to the 

school office, as the charity is still able to accept old £1 coins (which went out of circulation last 

month). 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Deborah Howard 

Headteacher 


